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I Paul Wanner do oppose the HB 3075. This house bill 3075 and legislators pushing 

it continue to attack law abiding citizens by interfering with the constitutional rights of 

all American citizens. This HB 3075 is effectively making sure the criminals have the 

upper hand by restricting law abiding citizens access to firearms. This is plainly and 

clearly the intent of this  House bill. Scrap this bill and get to work fighting crime, not 

law abiding citizens. 


